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The National Law Journal - “Four Good Reasons To
Focus On Compliance”
November 30, 2017 Grand Rapids

Michael Battle and Roscoe Howard of the Washington, D.C., office and
Patrick Miles of the Grand Rapids office authored an article, “Four Good
Reasons to Focus on Compliance,” that was published by The National
Law Journal on Nov. 30.
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